
 Lakeland Hills Elementary School Newsletter     June 11, 2020 

 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL IS FRIDAY, JUNE 19TH (full day) 
 

During the last week of school, you will have two days (June 15th and 
16th) in which you may come to Lakeland Hills to pick up any items your 
child left at school prior to the building closure on March 13th. 
 

 On Monday, June 15th, and Tuesday, June 16th, please come to the gym 
parking lot of Lakeland Hills Elementary between 9:00am and 3:00pm. PTA 
will have all pre-ordered yearbooks available for pick up these days only – no 
additional orders will be possible. 

 You can drive through the bus loading zone along the curb, tell us your 
child’s name, and a staff member will hand you your child’s belongings. 

 If you need to pick up your child’s medication, tell the staff member and 
we will have our Nurse, Mrs. Wagner, or health tech, Mrs. Suy assist you.  Any 
student medications not picked up by June 16th will be kept at Lakeland Hills in 
a locked cabinet until the fall.  Families still needing to pick up medication 
would need to email Mrs. Wagner, School Nurse at: 
 vwagner@auburn.wednet.edu. 
 

 If you have library books, or LAP AR books or book bags to return, please 
hand this to the staff member assisting you. 

 Students will continue to use Chromebooks as they access online learning 
through June 19th and will not turn them in at this time UNLESS you are not 
returning to the Auburn School District. Look for more information in the 
coming weeks regarding how we will facilitate the return of student Chrome-
books to school. 

 If you are walking, please walk to our designated area and follow the so-
cial distancing guidelines. A staff member will come to you. Please tell us your 
child’s name and we will deliver the belongings to you. 

 

Lost and found items will be set on the walkway in front of the gym and we 
encourage you to stop by this area to see if your child has an item that needs 
to return home.  Materials will not be left out overnight. After Tuesday, June 
16th, remaining student classroom items not picked up and “lost and found” 
will be donated.  

If you are unable to come to Lakeland Hills for any of the designated times, 
please reach out to Tami Bauer, Office Manager, tbauer@auburn.wednet.edu. 

 

BOUNDARY 
CHANGE  

WAIVERS 

to Lakeland Hills 

for 2020-2021 

MUST BE 

RECEIVED  

In our office by 

MONDAY, 

JUNE 15th 

to be added  

to our list of 

consideration. 

Click on link below for 
ASD Waiver information: 

www.auburn.wednet.edu/Domain/4615   
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Food donations are accepted at the Auburn Food Bank* between 8 
a.m. and 3 p.m. Monday through Friday. Monetary donations can 
be made via Venmo, @Auburn-Foodbank, online at Network for 
Good or by check mailed to *930 18th PL NE, Auburn WA 98002.  
Please mark your donation with  #ASDcares2020. 

A 5th Grade Family Goodbye Drive-Thru is scheduled at Lake-
land Hills Elementary on June 18th, from 11:00-11:45 a.m. 
 

 

5th Grade Teachers will do a Goodbye  
Drive-Thru for students on 37th Street at noon. 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 5TH GRADERS! We will 
miss you, but know great things are ahead for 
you. 
 

5th Grade Parents, Look to Remind or email for 
details from your child's teacher.. 

Time to Register for Kindergarten! 

Will your child be 5 by August 31?  If so, 
it’s time to register for Kindergarten!   

During the stay home order, we are accept-
ing kindergarten enrollment ONLINE.  

Follow the link to register your child for Kin-
dergarten. www.auburn.wednet.edu/enroll 

Any new students to Auburn School District 
need to use this link to register for school. 

2nd Grade Goodbye Drive-Thru is scheduled at  
Lakeland Hills Elementary on June 17th, from 11:00-11:45.  

 

2nd Grade Parents, look to Remind or email for details from your child's teacher. 

Kindergarten Goodbye Drive-Thru is scheduled at  
Lakeland Hills Elementary on June 19th, from 11:00-11:45.  

 

Kindergarten Parents, look to Remind or email for details from your child's teacher. 

School Information  

We are excited to partner with 

YMCA for before and after school 

care beginning in the fall. Stay 

tuned for more information com-

ing soon! 
 

If you have moved, or will be 

moving, please contact our of-

fice to update your address for 

any mailings we may be send-

ing.   

Leave a message at 253-876-7711 or 

email: tbauer@auburn.wednet.edu 
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